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Since 1927 we have been promoting and generating 

an appreciation of the Visual Arts in 

the community 

 

**March 15th MEETING NOTICE **  
   Board:  6:00 p.m. 

General:  6:30 p.m. 
Uniontown Library Second Floor meeting room. 

 

Meeting Agenda March 15th 2016 

* Board of Directors Meeting* 

 Reading of minutes:       Secretary:  Ann Cehula 

 Treasurers Report: Treasurer:   Heleen Karpel 

 Presidents Report: President:  Peter Pasqua 

 Committees :   No current committees 

 New Business: 

 Liability Insurance update 

 

*  General meeting *  March 15th 2016 

o Window display discussion 

o Summit Scheduling Committee 

o May Show Committee 

o Discussion of show attractions 
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What’s Next? 

Mar. 15  Uniontown Library BOD at 6:00 p.m. 

General Meeting at 6:30 p.m. 

May 7-8th  Art at the Summit Exhibition and 

Show 

From the PRESIDENT’S Desk:     March, 2016 

 

I would like to open our first newsletter of 2016 with a welcome to all of our new members.   We 

have an exciting year ahead and welcome you to join us, please do not feel that you need to be 

around awhile before you should get involved.  Just jump right in and enjoy the ride with us,   

Our first Art at the Summit Exhibition and Show is May 7th and 8th, it should be a great event. 

Our shows last year were all very successful and with that experience to draw upon we can 

make this year’s events even better.   

We have another new opportunity to promote our art and the club.  We have available to us a 

large inside display window in the hallway of the old Niagra Bank buildings by the elevators.  I 

am having a poster made for the display to advertise our Summit Shows plus there is plenty of 

room to feature an artist monthly and still have room for multiple member’s pieces.  If you like 

window decorating, chair the committee to seasonally decorate and update this display area.   

It is an exciting year coming up, and I look forward to working with all of you.  It is almost 

unbelievable the progress we have made these last couple of years and the great comradery 

that is prevalent with in our club today.  Let’s go forward now become the go to organization 

when speaking of art in the area and I don’t mean just the Uniontown area. 

 

 


